Mt. Airy Garden Club--November 14, 1991

The meeting of the club for November was held at the home of
Phyllis Tucker with 13 members attending. Marie White reported a
balance on hand of $859.23. The luncheon that was provided for
the Advisory Board by several members of the club realized
$275.00 before expenses. A note from Anne DuBoeser was read.

Marian Moreland announced that our yearbook has won the
state award. Betty Abercrombie reported that the Creating the
Romantic Garden tape has arrived. Also, she planted the bulbs at
the park and a workday is not needed at the present time.

This month’s horticulture report by Ann Williams was on
Miscanthus.

There was a discussion of our upcoming workday and sale in
the first week of December. A trip will be made to Zekes to buy
ribbons, baskets, oasis and other materials needed for the sale.
A day will be chosen for hostessing at the Greens Show.

The program for this month was holiday tables with a table
decorated for Thanksgiving by Phyllis Tucker, a Christmas table
by Margaret Hicks and a New Years table by Dottie Garrison.
Delightful refreshments were enjoyed by all.

Respectfully submitted,

gk

Attending: Betty Abercrombie
Joanne Davis
Dottie Garrison
Mary Ellen Haegy
Julie Harrison
Margaret Hicks
Peggy Martin
Marian Moreland
Esther Neckere
Peg Stovall
Phyllis Tucker
Ann Williams
Marie White



